
Report from Shrewton Parish Council – March 2023 

 

The name of Shrewton came into use in 1236 and is derived from the old English 

sheriff's 'tun' meaning 'sheriff's farm or settlement' and there is much history if you 

know where to look for it – some of Shrewton’s churches date from the 12th century. 

 

Shrewton Parish Council was awarded funding from the Paths4All project for the 

installation of eleven information signs at locations of interest. 

 

 
 

 
 

These signs have been very well received and Shrewton Parish Council would like to 

thank the Stonehenge Area Board for this funding. 

 

We have not stopped there; work is now underway to produce an information booklet 

to include more history and perhaps some walks.  

 

Richard Harris, 

Chair, Shrewton Parish Council. 


